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…Then Jesus told his disciples, “If anyone wants to 

become my follower, let him deny himself and take 

up his cross and follow me. For whoever wants to 

save their life will lose it, and whoever loses their life 

for my sake will find it. For what will it profit anyone 

to gain the whole world but forfeit their life? Or what 

will anyone give in return for their life? 

   “For the Son of Man is to come with his Angels in 

the glory of his Father, and then he will repay each 

according to their work.” 

   
                                       The Gospel of Matthew       

                   News 
Palmer Rd CWL: The next meeting of the Palmer 

Rd CWL will be held on Tuesday, Sept 5 at 7 p.m. at 

the Palmer Rd Hall. We look forward to seeing 

everyone back after a busy summer. 

Pro-Life: The next peaceful pro-life demonstration is 

on Saturday, Sept 9 at 11am along Roy Boates 

Avenue in Summerside. 

Birthright PEI Annual Fall Fun Event: 
Wednesday, Sept 20, 7:30 pm at Assumption Parish 

Centre, Stratford.  Enjoy the music of Kendall 

Docherty and the "Ceilidh in the City" Band with 

guests Ed & Linda Doiron.  Door prizes, 50/50, 

refreshments.  For tickets ($15) please call 902-569-

4308 or 902-628-6028 or a Birthright volunteer.  Fun 

for all!  Your support is greatly appreciated. 

The 55 Plus Games: The 55 Plus Games are 

happening in West Prince: Sept 20 in O’Leary, Sept 

21 in Alberton and Sept 22 and 23 in Tignish. A great 

opportunity to socialize, compete and have some fun. 

Registration forms are available at town offices. 

Deadline for registration is Sept 12. If you are 55 this 

calendar year you can participate. 

Interested in Franciscan Spirituality: The Secular 

Franciscan Order (OFS) is a public lay association, 

fully recognized by the Church, whose members try 

to follow the spiritual example of St. Francis and St. 

Clare of Assisi.  There are two OFS fraternities on the 

Island, one centered at St. Francis of Assisi Parish in 

Cornwall, and the other at St. Mary's Parish in 

Montague.  For further information about the Secular 

Franciscan Order or Franciscan spirituality please 

contact Doug Clorey at 1-902-675-2598 or e-mail 

jdclorey@bellaliant.net.   

 

                               Reminder 
Heartfelt Thanks: Once again we were blessed with 

beautiful weather for our annual Palmer Rd Parish 

Picnic; for this we offer our most heartfelt thanks to 

God. Thanks also to the many volunteers who helped 

out on the day of the picnic, those who donated 

lobsters and other items, members of the Picnic 

Committee, and all those who supported the picnic 

one way or another. Your continued support and 

attendance is deeply appreciated.  
 

 
 

Ste. Anne de Beaupre: PEI Pilgrimages Ltd tour to 

Ste. Anne de Beaupre, Quebec is October 13-16, 

2017. Cost is $285.00 per person. To register please 

call Gary Clow at 569-3945, Joe Drane at 940-5871 

or Ken Campbell at 566-2914. 

 

Stewardship through Planned Giving: Stewardship 

allows us the opportunity to do good work in our 

community while sharing appreciation for all that 

God has provided to us.  If you are considering a Gift 

to your Parish or Diocese now or at estate planning 

time please visit us at 

www.dioceseofcharlottetown.com and click on the 

“Planned Giving” quick link. 

 
 

D&P Famine Relief Effort for Eastern Africa and 

Yemen: Between March 17 and June 30, Canadians 

rallied to donate $2.5 Million to Development and 

Peace, of which 1.3 M is eligible for matching funds 

from the Government of Canada’s Famine 

Relief.  Thus, thanks to D&P donors, a total of $3.8 

million will be put towards relief efforts in Africa and 

Yemen. Donations made directly to Development and 

Peace are currently being sent to its on-the-ground 

partners Caritas South Sudan, Caritas Nigeria, 

Trocaire in Somalia and CAFOD in Yemen to 

supplement the emergency aid, such as food, water, 

sanitation services and medical care, which they have 

been delivering since February. Our own diocesan 

contribution to this important cause was $43,658.85, 

thanks to many generous parishioners. 
 

 

 

 

Knights Choir Welcoming New Members: The PEI 

Knights to Remember Male Chorus, invites new 

members for the Fall. Weekly evening practices will 

resume in mid-September, with the possibility for 

rotating schedules in participating K of C districts 

across PEI.  Contact Director Basil Favaro through St. 

Francis of Assisi Parish in Cornwall or at 

bfavaro@pei.sympatico.ca or 902 569 8826.   

                       

Have a safe and happy 

Labour Day weekend! 
 

 

                    MASS INTENTIONS  
 
 

Monday:          04/09                               No Mass 
Tuesday:          05/09                                 9:00 a.m. 
Violet Doucette by George & Velda  
Wednesday:    06/09                                 9:00 a.m  
Aubrey Chaisson by Melita & family          
Thursday:         07/09                                 7:00 p.m. 
Anniversary: Lorna Gallant 
           Confession:  9:30 a.m.                                                    
Friday:               08/09                                 9:00 a.m.     
Richard & Ricky Murphy by Colin & Nathalie 
MacDonald 
                                                                                              

   23rd Sunday in Ordinary Time 
             September 10th

, 2017                                        
 

Saturday:             09/09                                7:00 p.m.                                                 
 
Sunday:                10/09                     (M)    9:00 a.m. 
 
 
                                                               (PR) 11:00 a.m. 
Nelson Perry by Helen & family 
                                 
 

BULLETIN: Bulletin announcements accepted up to 

Tuesday at 12 Noon in written form or by  

email:palmerroadparish@gmail.com 

 

Office hours: Monday & Thursday 9:30 am - 5 pm 
 

BAPTISMS: Baptism will be held the 2nd Sunday of 
each month at 12:30 Please Contact the Parish Office 
for information and to make arrangements. (882-
2622) or email: palmerroadparish@gmail.com 
 

Please Note: The weekday Mass will be cancelled when 
there is a funeral, but please remember that anyone can 
attend the funeral of a brother or sister in Christ.  The 
Mass Intention scheduled for that day will then be offered 
at a later date. 
 

 

Intention of the Holy Father, Pope Francis for 
September 2017 
 

Parishes: That our parishes, animated by a 

missionary spirit, may be places where faith is 

communicated and charity is seen.  
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